THE PEBBLE PRESS

Shelburne Curling Club Newsletter



Welcome Back Curlers!

Welcome back to another exciting season at Shelburne Curling Club! We hope you had a fantastic summer and are ready to hit the ice again. We are thrilled to kick off another season of sweeping, strategy, and spirited competition.

As we gear up for the season ahead, we want to express our gratitude for your continued support and enthusiasm. Whether you're a seasoned player or new to the sport, your passion is what makes our club such a vibrant community.

What's New This Season?

New League: We have some exciting news! Introducing our new Sunday 2 on 2 League!

New Members: Let's extend a warm welcome to our new members! We encourage you to introduce yourselves and share your curling stories.

Get Involved and Connect

Your involvement is what makes our community thrive. Here are some ways to engage this season:

- Join a League: Whether you prefer competitive play or casual games, we have leagues for everyone!
- Volunteer Opportunities: We are always in need of volunteers for events and activities. It's a great way to meet fellow curlers and give back to the club. Keep an eye out for our volunteer sign up sheet at the Club.

IN THIS ISSUE:



2024/2025 Board of Directors



Registration & Open House



2024/2025 Leagues



2024/2025 Bonspiel Dates



Fundraising



APRIL 2024: MPP Sylvia Jones met with the Board of Directors & Grant Committee at the Shelburne Curling Club to hear more about the \$23,200 Capital grant from the Provincial Government's Ontario Trillium Foundation (OTF) that will be used to complete damp proofing and drainage to the exterior of the Club.

2024/2025 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President: Jeff Holmes (Marketing/Sponsorship)

Vice-President: Lindsey Metz (Recruitment & Fundraising)

Secretary: Emma Holmes (Communications/Social Media, Recruitment and Fundraising)

Treasurer: Kyle Mallett

Past President: Brian Besley

Director: Ross Fines (Building Maintenance)

Director: Rob Scott (Ice Technician & Bar

Manager)

Director: Hunter Wilson

Director: Adam Renaud

STAY CONNECTED!



info@shelburnecurlingclub.ca



Shelburne Curling Club



@shelburnecurlingclub

REGISTRATION & OPEN HOUSE

Our Open House and Registration is taking place on Friday, September 20 from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. and Saturday, September 21 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Curling Club. Come chat with members and register for any of our leagues!

If you cannot make this date, online registration is now live on our website - www.shelburnecurlingclub.ca.



*League play scheduled to begin November 4

MONDAY AFTERNOON

Open Curling - Generally attended by retirees

MONDAY NIGHT COMPETITIVE

This is our most competitive league

TUESDAY NIGHT RECREATIONAL

This is our FUN league, get to know what curling is all about

WEDNESDAY NIGHT COMPETITIVE

Similar to Monday night but not as competitive

THURSDAY NIGHT YOUTH CURLING

Youth curling for ages 7 - 19

FRIDAY AFTERNOON 2 ON 2

A pick-up game of 2 on 2 curling

FRIDAY NIGHT SOCIAL

Come experience the "social" aspect of curling while learning the game and meeting new friends

FRIDAY NIGHT LEARN TO CURL

Come learn the basics of curling

SUNDAY 2 ON 2

A pick-up game of 2 on 2 curling

SAVE THE DATE: 2024/2025 BONSPIELS

PHILLIPS SPIEL

JANUARY 4, 2025

OPEN MIXED DRAWS TWO DRAWS

EARLY DRAW: 9 A.M. LATE DRAW: 11 A.M.

THREE 6 END GAMES

\$300 PER TEAM **INCLUDES LUNCH, DINNER AND MEAT PRIZES**

CALL ROB AT 519-377-1936 OR EMAIL INFO@SHELBURNECURLINGCLUB.CA FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO REGISTER!







MIXED TEAMS, FEMALE SKIP THREE 6 END GAMES EARLY DRAW: 9 A.M. | LATE DRAW: 10:45 A.M.

\$300 PER TEAM INCLUDES LUNCH, DINNER, PRIZES & RAFFLES!

EMAIL INFO@SHELBURNECURLINGCLUB.CA FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO REGISTER!





FEBRUARY 22, 2025

OPEN MIXED DRAWS

TWO DRAWS

EARLY DRAW: 9 A.M.

LATE DRAW: 11 A.M.

THREE 6 END GAMES

\$300 PER TEAM INCLUDES LUNCH, DINNER AND MEAT PRIZES

CALL ROB AT 519-377-1936 OR EMAIL
INFO@SHELBURNECURLINGCLUB.CA
FOR MORE INFORMATION & TO





FUNDRAISING

SCC GOLF SCRAMBLE FUNDRAISER

Our annual Golf Scramble Fundraiser is taking place on September 28th at the Shelburne Golf & Country Club!

Registration must be done through Rob Scott. The cost will be \$130 per person. (Cost for members of the Shelburne Golf and Country Club is \$75.) This gets you a continental breakfast, 18 holes of golf with a cart and a delicious box lunch after 9 holes.

There will also be prizes for longest drives, closest to the pin, lowest team score etc.

If you wish to donate some items to the prize table we would welcome your support.

Registration deadline is September 21st. Contact Rob at 519-377-1936 to register!



DIY SIGN FUNDRAISER



The Shelburne Curling Club is hosting a DIY Sign Fundraiser on Sunday, October 20th at 1 p.m. Join us for a fun afternoon of creating a beautiful sign of your choice! The bar will also be open to enjoy.

To register, please contact Lindsey at lindseyy.metzz@hotmail.com or 519-943-6229

YUK YUK'S

Thank you to everyone for your support! Our Yuk Yuk's Fundraiser has SOLD OUT!

If you would still like to donate to the event, please contact Emma at 519-806-7570.

